
 
 

ADDENDUM NO 01 
CITY OF FAIRHOPE 

 
 

Bid No. 008-17 LIFT STATION ODOR CONTROL CHEMICAL 2017 
 
 
 
The following questions have been submitted by potential bidders and answers have been provided by the 
Superintendent of Water/Sewer Department, Dan McCrory: 
 

Question 1:   Are there collection system maps showing the 12 proposed chemical dose sites with line  
diameters and lengths? 

Answer 1:     Yes,  but cannot be released. A SITE VISIT is now scheduled for Tuesday, January 17, 
2017 at 8:00 A.M.  starting at the Conference Room of the City Services and Utilities 
Building located at 555 S. Section Street, Fairhope, AL.  Phone number for the building  
is 928-8003. 

 

Question 2:   Can you show where are the sulfide control points on the collection system maps for 
where odors are to be kept below 3 ppm? 

Answer 2:     Yes at each site listed and downstream from there 

 
 

Question 3:   Is there any hydrogen sulfide/reduced sulfur compound data?  If so, can it be show for     
each flow from each of the 12 chemical feed sites? 

Answer 3:        Yes but each company will have to conduct their own test  
 
 

Question 4:     The spec gives maximum allowable tank sizes for each of the proposed dose sites, are 
any of these tanks pre-existing and owned & maintained by Fairhope in other words 
NOT in our scope? 

Answer 4:       The Tanks are not owned or maintained by the City of Fairhope 
 
 

Question 5:     Can existing chemical doses be shown for each site including the chemical used and the  
quantity?  Can existing spend on your current treatment program be shared? 

Answer 5:      Not sure this information can be released as it might be proprietary 

 
 
Bidders are to sign and include signed Addendum No.1 with submitted bid documents. 
 
 
Acknowledged:   _____________________________________ 

Company 
____________________________________ 

     By 
 
 
 
Daniel P. Ames 
Purchasing Manager 
City of Fairhope 
Posted: 1/11/17 


